
St. Anne’s Primary School 
3 Reservoir Road  

Corkey  

Ballymena 

BT44 9JE 

 

Telephone No: 028 276 41429 

Fax: 028 276 41785  

hduffin422@c2kni.net 

 

Principal:  Mr Henry Duffin 

 
 
Dear Parent  
 
All pupils in P4 – P6 are asked to take part in the Choir for Confirmation on Wednesday 18th 
May at 11 am.   
 
St Anne’s P4 – P6 classes will travel to St Patrick’s Chapel on Thursday 12th May at 11 am for a 
rehearsal with St Patrick’s PS in preparation for this event. 
 
If you permit your child to attend this rehearsal, please complete the reply slip below and 
return to Mr Duffin on or before Wednesday 11th May.  
 
Transport will be provided by the school. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Mr H Duffin 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Name of Pupil:________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give  / do not give           (please tick one) my permission for my child 
 
 
to attend the Choir Confirmation Rehearsal in St Patrick’s Chapel on Thursday 12th May. 
 
 
 
Signed:  __________________________________________    Date: _____________________ 
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